
   

 

 Tiger Tales 
 Mar. 2018 

Happy First Month of Spring! 

Did you know our Breakfast Club serves dozens and dozens of        
students every morning? Students can simply grab’n’go a          
nutritious hot breakfast and bring it to class. It does not matter 
if they have had breakfast already or not. Our Tigers appreciate 
all of our Breakfast Club volunteers who dedicate their time. 
Without you, our Tigers would not be ready to learn! Think you 
can help out with cooking or shopping? Please contact the school 
for more information. 

Mr. Crozier 

Bradford Greenhouse 

Fundraising 

Next time you are at 

Bradford Greenhouse 

make sure to mention 

‘Hillcrest’ at the check out. You will 

be supporting our school by simply 

mentioning our name! 

Simcoe County   

District School Board 

Safe Arrival Number: 
705.728.5246 press 1    

         

Follow us on Twitter: 
@HillcrestTigers             

 

Website:             
hil.scdsb.on.ca 

Principal: Mr. K Crozier                   Vice-Principal: Mrs. K. Jessop 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Mar. 9 - Early St. Patty’s-Wear green 

Mar. 12 - March Break Begins 

Mar. 19 - Return to School 

Mar. 28 - Character Ed Assembly 

Mar. 30 - Good Friday 

 A Reminder that students should not be at school before 

9:10am. That is when staff supervision begins on the yard. 

 

And if you are signing out your child early, please make every 

attempt to do so before 3:30pm. If it is after this, it becomes a 

challenge to bring your child to the office as the students are   

getting ready for the end of the day. 

Follow us on Twitter @ HillcrestTigers 

Visit our website at hil.scdsb.on.ca.  

School events will be on the calendar 



   

 

 

Good luck to our Wrestling, 

Girls Volleyball, Chess and Boys     

Basketball teams as they head to 

all their tournaments and meets 

this month. It is great to see such 

Tiger Pride! 

Council Corner 

Please join us for our next School 

Council Meeting! 

Tuesday, April 3 @ 6pm in the    

library.  

All welcome! 

Parents are invited to information sessions about special education 
The SCDSB is hosting a series of information sessions for parents/guardians to learn about   
special education in the SCDSB, and how to support students with special education needs. 

March 19  
Accessing Supports in the Community 

April 16  
Understanding Alternative/Non-Academic IEP Goals 

All sessions take place from 6 to 7 p.m. at the SCDSB Education Centre, located at 1170      
Highway 26 in Midhurst. No registration required.  

Student information notice for parents of Grade 8 students. 

 

As students progress from elementary school to secondary school, important personal student information is 

shared which eases each student’s transition to secondary school. Sharing this information also improves our 

ability to program effectively to benefit all students. Select student information will be shared at different times 

as appropriate. The collection and use of personal student information for such purposes is authorized under 

Sections 170, 171, 190 Part X and Part XIII, of the Education Act. Please note that all information used for the 

transition process is limited, secure and protected at all times. Please contact Superintendent Stephens,        

Superintendent of Education for this area, if you would like more information about the transition process. 

Hillcrest will be providing a          

RAINBOWS support group starting in 

March. RAINBOWS helps children 

and teens grieve and grow after a 

loss, whether from death, divorce, 

deployment or other trauma. 

If you feel your child would benefit from attending     

RAINBOWS, please contact the school at (705) 728-5246 

and ask to speak to Ms. Schaly. 

Child care programming available for      

March Break 

The Simcoe County District School Board 

supports your child care needs by offering 

full-day child care programs in select schools 

across Simcoe County on PA Days and 

school holidays. Please contact the child care 

operator directly to register. More information 

and contact numbers can be found at 

www.scdsb.on.ca. 

Now accepting Kindergarten registrations 

Do you or someone you know have a child who was born in 2014? If so, it’s time to register them for 

Kindergarten! Elementary schools are now registering children for Kindergarten for the 2018-19 school 

year. Required registration documents include birthdate documentation, proof of address and           

immunization records. Visit www.scdsb.on.ca/kindergarten for more information.  


